Hossein Hashemzadeh

From: Christine Meng <cmeng@loop.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 7:48 PM
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh

Subject: WEPT-CD, Facility ID 30429
Importance: High

Dear Hossein:

I am writing to inform you that the above-referenced station has resumed operations as of January 3,

2018. The station went off the air on March 14, 2017 due to damage from blizzard and has filed a request to
remain silent on March 23, 2017, FCC file number 0000022348. However, for reasons unclear to the licensee,
this request for silent STA is still pending in the LMS and as a result, the licensee is unable to file a resumption
notice in the LMS.

Please accept this email as the licensee’s formal resumption notice. If additional filing is required, please
advise by replying to this email. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Christine Meng

Venture Technologies Group, LLC
Direct: (323) 904-4099

Email: cmeng@loop.com

CONFIDENTIALITY. Your are hereby notified that this electronic mail and any files transmitted with it may
contain information proprietary to the sender or one of its affiliates, and are intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed, shall be maintained in confidence and not disclosed
to third parties without the written consent of the sender. If you are not the intended recipient or the
person responsible for delivering the electronic mail to the intended recipient, be advised that you have
received this electronic mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of
this electronic mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail in error, please
permanently delete all copies and any attachments and immediately notify the sender by return mail.



